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In this issue: There is a new 'National' Service Committee born in Romania. This is a report from the Hungarian speaking part of Romania. Eva Sido reported:

"We finally managed to have our own Service Committee in Transylvania. 

There are 17 charismatic prayergroups in Transylvania that choose to belong to the Renewal and accepted the Statute. The leaders worked together on formulating it.

We have a board of the leaders of these prayergroups that meets 1-2 a year and who elect the members of the Transylvanian Service Committee. The TSC meets every 2-3 months or when needed. The TSC is made of 8 people (5 leaders, a priest, a secretary and a person appointed to be in charge of evangelization). The committee also decided to have a person in charge for youth work.

Since the chairman doesn’t speak English, the committee decided that I should continue to be the contact person for the ICCRS."
OVERVIEW ALL NATIONAL COMMITTEES
We congratulate the Renewal in Transylvania with this committee. In the Romanian speaking part of Romania there are also some groups of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal, having there own head-contact with ICCRS.

It is not new to have more 'National' Service Committees in one nation. In several European nations we have different 'National' Service Committees for different language-groups. Belgium has two 'National' Service Committees, one for French speaking people, one for Dutch speaking people. Switzerland has one for the German part and one for the French part. 
An overview of all National Service Committees and other National Contacts is on our European web site, http://www.isidor.se/ccreurope/, under Catholics and Contacts in European nations.
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